
David
Jen and I wish you every success in your appointment
as Director of the European Scout Region.
We have enjoyed working with you and appreciate your
support over the years.  As you know since 1988
Uganda has featured greatly in our lives, through
International Scouting and the Fellowship.
Your professional support in all the aspects has been
greatly appreciated, thus enabling us not only to
encourage others in the UK to help those in the Uganda
Scouts Association, their families and the communities
in which they live, but now to look wider to
Africa as a whole.
We send our very best wishes
for the future.
Jen and Alan Beavis

Hullo David!
On behalf of the Uganda Scouts Association and on my
own behalf, I send congratulations to you upon your great
promotion!
We in Uganda have known you as a friend who has Uganda
at heart through all the programmes we have shared.  You
have gone beyond duty to be close friends with some of us,
and we will still be friends.
On the brighter side we hope that Uganda will, through you,
be part of the entire European Region bigger family during
and long after your directorship.
We shall always miss you as part of International
Department with The Scouts Association of UK.  Your
place is the Uganda Network may not be fully filled.
But above all, your contribution to the Unite Project will
always be in our hearts.
Since you are still a professional in the Scout Movement,
we are sure we will not miss you so much.  You are just a
call away and we shall be meeting in many scout occasions.
We are so proud of you David and congratulations!!
God bless you in your future assignment.
Pross Twesigye
International Commissioner
Uganda Scouts Association

David
Thank you very much for all the
help you have given over the years.
I still remember the advice you gave
at the Network meeting of May
2001 at Farnham which ultimately
spurred forward the Uganda 2003
expedition. I very much appreciate
the help and comments with the risk
assessments and wish you success in
your new position.
Marv Takel

Congratulations David
We now have an ally in Europe.
Maggie Kigozi

Best wishes also from...
George Devine • David Bull
Jonathan Cooksley
Eric & Marie Goulding
Laurie Tickner • Dave Mowbray
Steve Clark • Peter & Betty Scurry
Doug & Sue Corbin
Anthony & Christine Fulford
Andy Geddes
and all the other members.

David McKee
Best wishes for the future as
Director of European Scout Region

UK Uganda�
Network


